
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 1st NOVEMBER 2010 
 
 
 

AIB – Board Change 

 

Allied Irish Banks, p.l.c. (“AIB”) [NYSE:AIB] announces that Group Managing 

Director, Mr. Colm Doherty, has formally stepped down today from the Board.  This 

follows the announcement dated 30th September which stated that Mr. Doherty will 

depart AIB before the end of 2010.  
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For further information please contact: 
 
Alan Kelly Catherine Burke 

General Manager, Corporate Services Head of Corporate Relations and Communications 

AIB Group AIB Group 

Dublin 4  Dublin 4 

Tel: +353-1-6412162 Tel: +353-1-6413894 
 


